
 

May 22, 2025 
 
The Honorable Tom Cole      The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman        Ranking Member 
House Committee on Appropriations     House Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol       H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515      Washington, DC 20515 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 
 
I am requesting funding for the Logan, Utah Water Reclamation Facility Expansion project in fiscal year 2026. 
The entity to receive funding for this project is The City of Logan, located at 153 N 1400 W, Logan, UT 84321. 
The funding would be used to expand capacity response to the 2010 EPA findings that Cutler Reservoir was 
impaired due to low dissolved oxygen, Logan City constructed a $150 million mechanical treatment plant, 
completed in 2022, to meet stringent ammonia, phosphorus, and nitrogen standards.  
 
The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will allow for the facility to expand further to 
meet growing demand of the participating cities.  
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding is for purposes authorized in Title VI of the Clean Water 
Act, 33 U.S.C. 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rep. Blake D. Moore 
Member of Congress 


